Circular No. P —19/21 Date:-03.08.2021

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL

BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA
Dear Parents

Namaskar.

Hope you and your family are doing well.

As per the latest notification from the State Government regarding reopening of the
schools, we are pleased to inform you that we are reopening for classes Pre-KG to IX
from 9™ August, 2021. Our students of classes X — Xll are already attending offline
classes w.e.f. 26" July, 2021. Presently the schedule for attending offline classes will be
as under:-

Classes Days for Offline Classes | Timings

VIl to Xl Monday to Wednesday 8:00 am to 12:30 pm
Il to VI Thursday to Saturday 8:45 am to 12:30 pm
Pre-KG to Il Thursday and Friday 8:45 am to 10:45 am
Please note:-

To begin with school transport can not be provided and the parents have to pick and
drop their wards as per the given timings.

In case we receive more than 50% parents' consent for allowing their wards to
attend offline classes, then the school will certainly make arrangements for school
operated as well as privately hired transport for the students.



Google Forms for taking your consent will be shared by the class teachers. You are
requested to fill the same and submit at the earliest, so that we can make all necessary
arrangements in the school.

Please educate your ward to follow COVID-19 protocol inside the school campus by
a) Wearing a good quality face mask,
b) Maintaining proper 6 ft. distance from each other, and
c) Sanitizing/Washing their hands frequently.

Please provide a water bottle and a small bottle of sanitizer to your ward. Guide
him/her not to share food / water with anyone for personal safety.

Look forward to your positive response.

Regards

Educationally yours

JK Sidhu

Principal



